
GOMS Eblast 4-17-20 - Incoming 7th Grade Families 
 
 
 

UPCOMING IMPORTANT DATES 
 

April 22 - 7th Grade Educational Plan/Elective Selection Worksheets emailed 
May 1    - 7th Grade Educational Plan/Elective Selection Worksheets Due 

 
 
 
  

Principal’s  Message 
 
We would like to welcome all of our incoming GOMS Falcon families.  We are excited to see you next year and 
hope that you and your family are happy and healthy.  GOMS traditionally sends an eblast to our families 
every Friday about upcoming events, activities, and important information.  It is very important to review 
these eblasts to stay involved with your student and their success at GOMS.  The following is a portion for 
today's eblast for our families.  Please note that next week we will be sending you important information 
regarding registration for next year.  We can't wait to see our new students in the next year! 
 
Stay healthy and happy! 
 
Jay Holmes, Principal jholmes@rocklinusd.org 
 
PJ Daley, Assistant Principal pdaley@rocklinusd.org 
 

Ashley Serin, Assistant Principal aserin@rocklinusd.org  
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GOMS COUNSELOR CORNER - April 17th, 2020 
 

Hello Incoming 7th Grade Families! 
 
We hope this finds you all well and that you are enjoying your family time 
together. Even though there are many changes happening all around us, some 
things remain the same at Granite Oaks Middle School. One of those things is our 
important task of creating your soon-to-be 7th grade student’s schedule for next 
school year. The following are the dates/deadlines to help us facilitate the elective 
request/selection process: 
 
Wednesday, April 22 
 
2020-21 7th Grade Educational Plan/Elective Selection Worksheets will be emailed to our 6th grade/soon-to-be 7th 
grade families. ​This is the form that your student will use to rank their choices for electives. We highly encourage you 
to have your student submit this form, otherwise they may be placed in an elective that they may not be interested in. 
The counseling staff will do their best to place your student into their preferred elective class choice however, due to 
class offerings/class size limitations, this is not always possible. Students will have four elective classes throughout 
their time at GOMS, so there will be ample opportunity to be enrolled into their preferred choice.  
 
**Please Note:​ Included in this form is an option for your student to express their interest to be placed in the ​C-STEM 
Program. ​This replaces the application used in previous years.​ There will also be a link to learn more about C-STEM. 
 
Friday May 1 
 
Due Date for 7th and 8th Grade Educational Plan/Elective Selection Worksheets 
In lieu of Parent Information Night, our GOMS Principals, Mr. Holmes. Mrs. Serin, and Mr. Daley are currently working 
on an Informative Slideshow/Video for the Parents of incoming 7th graders and students new to our school.  
 
We encourage you and your students to visit our Counseling webpage, especially our newly created COVID-19 
resource section. ​https://goms.rocklinusd.org/Departments/Counseling/index.html 
 
Please contact us if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Linda Marcarian                                                      Tressa Lindsey 
Current 7th Grade Counselor                               Current 8th Grade & Incoming 7th Grade Counselor  
lmarcarian@rocklinusd.org​                                   ​tlindseyanderson@rocklinusd.org 
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